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5.6

Ms FYLES: The communities that had Alcohol Management Plans
signed off this year and the communities expected to have them
signed off in the coming year.

Alcohol Management Plans are regularly reviewed and updated. A number of
communities are currently redeveloping or updating their AMPs which are signed off
by each community.

There were 25 communities with signed offAMPs in 2014-15: Pirlangimpi, Milikapiti,
Wurrimiyanga, Wurrankuw (currently redeveloping), Palmerston, Gunbalanya,
Maningrida, Jabiru/Kakadu, Katherine, Binjari (currently redeveloping), Wugularr,
Manyallauk (currently redeveloping), Barunga (currently redeveloping), Jilkminggan,
Borroloola, Tennant Creek (about to sign renewed AMP), Elliott, All Curung,
Alice Springs (about to sign off renewed AMP), Mount Nancy, Titjikala, Laramba
(currently redeveloping), Groote Eylandt, Nhulunbuy/East Arnhem (currently
redeveloping) and Yirrkala.

The following communities are expected to have an AMP signed off by their
community in the coming year: Belyuen; Ngukurr; Lajamanu; and Ntaria.
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